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From:
Sent: 05 May 2022 20:09
To: _WEB_Canals Strategy
Cc:
Subject: RE: Draft Canal Strategy Consultation update

Categories: Canal Strategy 2022 response

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear, 
Canal Strategy Team, 
Thank you for consulting National Highways on the Draft Canal Strategy. After a review of the 
Canal Strategy and associated documents. National Highways are satisfied that the proposals are 
unlikely to adversely impact on the Strategic Road Network. It is however noted that National 
Highway as Statutory Consultee would request to be consulted on any proposal that are likely to 
impact on our assets (Highway Network, Structures, Drainage, street, lighting, landscaping assets,
so on) as a result of schemes promoted through the SPD.  
Kind regards 

  
Please note our Planning Inbox email address has now changed to 
planningsw@nationalhighways.co.uk 
Please note my working week is Monday to Thursday.  

Spatial Planning Team Leader - South West (Highways Development Management) 
National Highways | Ash House | Falcon Road, Sowton Ind. Estate | Exeter | EX2 7LB 
Tel:  
Web: http://www.nationalhighways.co.uk 
 
 

From: canals.strategy@stroud.gov.uk [   
Sent: 05 May 2022 13:39 
Subject: Draft Canal Strategy Consultation update 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
You will now be aware that the closing date for the Draft Canals Strategy consultation has been extended 
and the last day for submitting comments by email or post is now Friday May 27th 2022.  
In response to initial comments received regarding how to navigate the Canals Strategy material we have 
taken this opportunity to include a new six minute video which provides a walk through guide to the 
Strategy and how it was produced. We have also improved the format of Document A (wall chart 
summary) and Document B (key drivers, profiles and place making frameworks). No material changes have 
been made to the content of the documentation. The amended documents are available to view at 
www.stroud.gov.uk/canalstrategy  
You can email your responses to: canals.strategy@stroud.gov.uk or send your response by post to: 
Planning Strategy, Stroud District Council, Ebley Mill, Ebley Wharf, Stroud GL5 4UB. 
The District Council will consider your comments and make any necessary changes to the documentation 
before adopting the Final Canals Strategy at a future meeting of the Council’s Environment Committee. 
Many thanks in advance for contributing to this consultation process. 
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Regards, 
Planning Strategy Team 
Stroud District Council 

 
Working together to make Stroud District a better place to live, work and visit 

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the 
recipient/s named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it. 


